
Chagrin Falls Township Trustees Meeting 
Tuesday, October 25, 2022 

Minutes 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Tom Florkiewicz at 7:10 p.m. in the 

CV Chamber of Commerce office in Township Hall. Those present included Trustee 
John Finley; Trustee Jennifer McKee; Township Hall Rental Agent (THRA) Elizabeth 
MacIver and Fiscal Officer (FO) Elizabeth Boles. 

 
MINUTES:   

• The minutes from the last meeting were unanimously approved, as amended. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 

 
TOWNSHIP HALL RENTALS:   

• THRA MacIver and the Trustees discussed upcoming and past Hall rentals. 
 
TOWNSHIP HALL IMPROVEMENTS/MAINTENANCE/REPAIRS: 

• Hall Floor:   The Trustees discussed the Hall floor. Ernie & Sons will re-do the 
Hall floor beginning on March 13, 2023 and the floor will be done by April 3, 

2023. 
• North Courtyard: Trustee Florkiewicz will order two “No Smoking” signs to be 

posted in the Courtyard. 

• Snow Plowing & Salting Contracts:  Chairperson Florkiewicz reported the two 
contracts for this coming season are signed and will be mailed back to 

Hemlock. 
• Fall Clean-Up:  Hemlock Landscapes will do the outside of Hall Fall Clean-up 

either the first or second week in November. 

 
CHAGRIN FALLS SUBURBAN FD:  

• The Trustees will look over the new CFSFD Contract at the next meeting. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 

 
MEETINGS IN NOVEMBER:   

• The Trustees agreed the meetings in November will be held on Tuesday, 
November 8th and Tuesday, November 22nd at 7:00p.m. at Township Hall. 

 
The meeting was unanimously adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 
 

________________________________    _______________________________ 
Tom Florkiewicz, Chairperson                    Elizabeth Boles, Fiscal Officer 

 
These minutes were unanimously approved on 11-8-2022, as read. 
 

 
 

 



 


